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THE CONSOLIDATED MINING AND SMELTING COMPANY 
OF CANA DA LIMITED 

Trail, B. C. 

February 19, 1953. 

AIRMAIL 

Dr. Kingsley Kay, 
Chief, Industrial Hygiene Laboratories, 
Dept. of Health and Welfare, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Dear Dr. Kay: 

Mr. Raht has asked me to answer, on behalf of our 
Company, your letter to him of February 11th. 

ve appreciate your invitation to Mr. Raht to join 
you as co- author but regret this will not be possible sirce 
it is not our Company's policy in such matters. However, 
I understand Mr. Raht is willing to assist you with some 
details and there would be no objection to the use of our Company's 
name in your paper, but, would appreciate the opportunity of 
reviewing a draft of the paper, before presentation, as you 
suge st . 

I understand Mr. Raht will write to you suggesting 
what he thinks might be said about the Con collection system. 

Yours very truly, 

(Signed) 
?As. G. Jevi.tt 
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